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Senator Allen R. Carter
Chairman
Joint Legislative Committee

on Energy ,

Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Dear Senator Carter.

It was thoughtful of you to write exprescing appreciation for'

our assistance in your hearings last fall. I look forward to
receiving a copy of the final report as I am sure the conclusions
will be useful to us all.

I had hoped to see you at the SSEB meeting this year, but,
unfortunately, I will be away and unable to attend. Please
give my very best regards to all of our associates in the SSEB
whose warm response and help has always been appreciated
at the NRC and by me personally.

. Thank you again and we are pleased that we could be of
help . Please do not hesitate to call on us at any time. With
warm regards ,

Sincerely ,

'

Richard'T. Kennedy
Com'missioner
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